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Do you know a table tennis-mad youngster who would love to be at the centre of the action at the PG Mutual
Nationals?

We are looking for six youngsters aged 5-8 to join our team of mascots for Finals Day at the David Ross Sports
Village, University of Nottingham.

They will get to escort England’s best players on to court in front of a packed crowd before the final matches of
the tournament, where the national titles will be decided in men’s and women’s singles and doubles.

Mascots will receive a ticket for themselves and a parent (ticket valid for Sunday only), as well as a goodie bag.

If you are interested, please email lauren.bullimore@tabletennisengland.co.uk putting ‘Nationals mascot’ in the
subject line.
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